
    
    

A A A A ASSOCIATED BRITISH PORTS 

FLEETWOOD 
 

Owners, agents, charterers, fishermen and recreational sailing organisations should ensure that the 

contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

 

NOTICE to MARINERS 42 of 2014 

 

 

VHF radio frequencies 
 

 

Mariners are hereby advised that some VHF Radio channels are going to stop being available 

in the next few years due to the requirements of digital frequencies. 

 

The channels so far highlighted as affected are 21,22,23,24,25,26,84,85,86. 

 

These will stop being available by 01/01/17. Companies affected will need to speak to Ofcom 

about alternative channels. 

 

 

 

 

Captain Guy Lockwood 

Harbour Master 

 

28
th

 October 2014 

 

 

 

 

 


